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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 J Lough OBJNOT2014/2386/P 12/04/2014  20:22:17 Dear Planning Officer

It does not indicate any confidence in an application for a basement extension where A) it is necessary 

to appoint a geologist B) where the same is appointed by the applicant.

Please say No to this application. Does Camden have a list of all the basement excavations carried out 

so far in the borough?

Thank you.

95 Redington Road
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